
 

 

  

 Newsletter Friday 12th October 2018 

 

Menu Week: Week beginning 15th October will be Week 1 
 

Attendance: Whole School Target 2018/19 is 95% 
 
Week Ending 5th October 2018 – Whole School 92.5% 
Top 3 classes;  1. 13S = 98.9%   2. BIRCH = 98.8%  3. 8H = 97.6% 
 
Please don’t forget to return all school photograph orders to the school office before 

Thursday 18th October, thank you. 
 
Secondary Food Tech News 
Our feet have barely touched the ground since returning to school in September. Students 
have been busy throwing themselves into their food tech lessons. 
10S have been doing a great job of preparing sweet scones, which they sampled with 
clotted cream and jam, so delicious whilst still warm from the oven! 
10T have prepared savoury cheese and bacon scones this week, which were a huge success.  
The Year 11’s have been practising their skills whilst preparing lasagne, made with home-
made pasta, chicken curry and butternut squash risotto.  
Keep up the great work everyone. 
Ms Jilli Guy 
Food Tech specialist  

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
BIRCH & Willow Parents …  
Birch and Willow classes are holding a Greek Museum Exhibition followed by refreshments. 
Thursday 25th October at 2.15. 
Please can Parents meet in Reception and a member of the museum team will give you a 
guided tour! 
 
7P News 
7P have had lots of fun performing the fairy song from A Midsummer 
Night’s Dream. We used our Art lesson to leaf print a backdrop and 
our I.T lesson to film our performances - we even made up some of 
our own lyrics!  

 
 
 



 

7A News 
7A have been exploring the story of Diwali. We created firework pictures and lanterns to 
decorate our classroom ready for the celebration of Diwali.  
We have also been understanding the structure of sentences and how we need to use key 
information and we have used photos and symbols to support our learning. 

 
 

Russell House News 
 
Firstly, Russell House would like to thank everyone who came to our ‘Welcome Back’ 
party, it was a great success and good fun was had by all. 
Happy birthday to Chloe, Nathan and Olivia who have recently all had birthdays.  
Student of the week was Nathan for accepting his consequence in a calm and mature 
way.  
Great fun has been had with some fabulous trips out to ‘Delightful Desserts’, ‘Go Kids Go’ 
and the train station, McDonald’s for tea and some local walks.  

 
 
 

  
  
  

 
Jeans for Genes raised £145.52!!! 

 
Thank you to everyone who took part and donated! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Please remember to keep the office updated with any change of telephone numbers / 
contact details / addresses etc. 

OCTOBER 

15 Riley (Pets for Therapy) Dog to visit 

15 Parents Evening for 12K and 12G Only 

18 OAK & PINE Stay & Play – 2pm, details to follow 

19 Teacher Training Day – NO pupils in school 

25 BIRCH & WILLOW – Parents to visit for Greek Museum at 2.15pm 

26 HOLLY Assembly 

Monday 29th October – Friday 2nd November 2018 
HALF TERM 
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